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Wendy Strangeway

From: Planning

Sent: 05 December 2016 12:17

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0794/FL - Case Officer Mrs C Ward - Received from Mr

David Singleton at Valley View, 5 New Houses, Eskdaleside, Grosmont, YO22 5PP

| wish to object to this application on the grounds of visual intrusion. 1) The applicant has not answered
application question 3 accurately, as site preparation works for this extension have been taking place over
the last 12 months in anticipation of this extension, 2) the applicant has not answered application question
24 accurately in that the construction can be seen from Eskdaleside, a public highway, and 3) in relation to
application question 9 why should corrugated metal sheeting be allowed as a roofing material in a National
Park when | have recently gained permission to re-roof a garage at 5 Eskdaleside subject to slate being
used to re-roof it owing to it being in a park?.

With thanks

David Singleton

Comments made by Mr David Singleton of Valley View, 5 New Houses, Eskdaleside, Grosmont, YO22
5PP Preferred Method of Contact is Email
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